
Happenings for The Town of Plainville 6-17-2019 
 

 

PLAINVILLE SENIOR CENTER 

Thursday June 20, 10:00 a.m.  -  Adaptive Equipment 

Many different pieces of equipment have been developed and created in order to help everyone 

maintain the best quality of life and promote their independence, while keeping them safe.  Come 

to this free program to learn more about adaptive equipment and what devices may work for you 

or a loved one.  It’s never too late to adapt!    

Thursday, June 28, 9:30 a.m.  Want to Volunteer? Come to a Meet & Greet for Volunteer Drivers   

If you are an adult driver and have a few hours a month to support your community, you’re invited 

to a Meet & Greet at the Senior Center on June 28 at 9:30 a.m.  Senior Transportation Services, 

Inc. provides rides to medical appointments for older adults and needs volunteer drivers. Drivers 

receive reimbursement for mileage, and supplemental automobile and liability insurance.  

Volunteers provide as few as two rides per month, and can choose the locations they will drive to.  

Refreshments will be served.  If you are interested in being a volunteer driver for the Plainville 

Senior Center, please call Shawn or Ronda at 860-747-5728. 

PLAINVILLE 150th CELEBRATION 

Saturday, July 20, 10:00a.m. to 4:00p.m. 

There will be a walking/bus tour of historic sites. Maps and busses will be available at the 

Municipal Center.   

Sunday, July 21, 12:00p.m. to 4:00p.m. 

There will be a family picnic at Norton Park, bring your chairs and blankets.  There will be live 

music, food trucks, games, and historic displays. For the entertainment lineup the fun begins with 

the Old Tyme Fiddlers from 12:05 – 12:55, then the Senior Center Ukulele Group from 1:00 – 

1:45, then the Nzinga Daughters from 2:00 – 2:45, concluding with the New Britain Symphony 

Brass Ensemble from 3:00 – 4:00 

The 150th Committee will also be offering a custom designed one troy ounce, .999 fine silver, heirloom 

quality commemorative coin to celebrate the Plainville Sesquicentennial Anniversary. One side of the 

coin will have celebrate Plainville, Connecticut 1869-2019.  The other side will have the Liberty torch 

along with the silver weight and content. There will be limited production by the Silvertowne mint.  

Individuals can purchase these at a price of $35.00 each.  

 

Volunteers are still needed for those looking to assist with the event. Along with historic tour on 

Saturday.  

 

For more information on events or if you are interested in volunteering, or purchasing a commemorative 

coin, please visit the Facebook Page at https://www.facebook.com/Plainville150th/ or send an email to 

Plainville150th@gmail.com 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Plainville150th/
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PLAINVILLE PUBLIC WORKS 

The 2019 Spring Bulk collection will take place Mondays now through June 24th. .  Residents 

who currently have curbside rubbish and recycling collection from the Town of Plainville can 

request one bulk pickup per calendar year free of charge for large items that do not fit in normal 

rubbish collection. Eligible property owners must call CWPM at (860)793-6721 to schedule a 

pickup.  When calling, you will need to provide your name, address, phone number, and a 

complete description of the items to be collected.   


